
 

 

ST.  WENCESLAUS CHURCH 

Mission Statement 
We, the members of St. Wenceslaus  
Catholic Church, are a Christian  
community which God has called 
to be a visible sign of the living and  
active person of Jesus Christ. 
 
Weekend Mass Schedule 
Saturday Vigil:  5:30 pm  
Sunday:  8:30 am, 11:00 am 
 
Reconciliation 
Saturday: 4:00 - 5:00 pm 
 
Weekday Masses:  May 13th - 17th 
Monday & Tuesday:  8:30 am 
Wednesday - Friday:  No Mass 
 
Eucharistic Adoration:  May 16th 
Thursday:  No Eucharistic Adoration or 
Benediction 
 
Marriage/Baptism 
Please contact the parish office   
regarding spiritual & administrative 
preparation. 
 
Office Hours:  May 13th - 17th 
Mon. & Tues.— Closed 
Wed. & Thurs.— 8:00 am-12:00 pm 
Friday—Closed 
www.stwenceslaus-scappoose.com 
 
Bulletin Deadline 
Please submit items to office by the Sun-
day evening of the weekend prior to 
their desired publication date.  Email: 
office@stwenceslaus-scappoose.com.   

Welcome to 

ST.  WENCESLAUS CHURCH  

51555 SW Old Portland Road  Scappoose, Oregon 97056  503-543-2110 

Fourth Sunday of Easter, May 12, 2019 
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COLLECTIONS 
 

May 5th & 6th 
Offertory at Masses $2,610.50 
Offertory through online giving $2,958.00 
 
Rice Bowls $ 889.34 
 

All of your parish's ministries, programs, and services  
depend on your continued investment. THANK YOU! 

FIRST CATHOLIC SLOVAK SPRING LUNCHEON 
The First Catholic Slovak Ladies Association, formerly Catholic 
Workmen’s Association, will have their annual spring luncheon on 
Saturday, May 18th, from 11:00—2:00 pm at Elmer's Delta Park: 
9848 N Whitaker Rd, Portland.  Free for all attending.  Members 
and their families are encouraged to attend.  Please RSVP to Al-
fred Novacek at 503-234-5594 

MASS INTENTIONS: MAY 11TH—MAY 18TH 
 

Sat    11 Vigil Mass 5:30 pm  Harrington Family  
Sun      12 Mass 8:30 am  Special  Thanksgiving 
     Delgado-Daniel Family  
  Mass 11:00 am  The Parish 
Mon 13 Mass 8:30 am  Justin Miller 
Tues   14 Mass 8:30 am  Miller Family 
Wed 15 Mass No Daily Mass 
Thur 16 Mass No Daily Mass 
Fri 17 Mass No Daily Mass 
Sat 18 Vigil 5:30 pm  Fr. David Shaw (Birthday)    

YOUTH MINISTRY CALENDAR 

EDGE  (6th-8th) &  
Life Teen (High School) 

Date Time 

EDGE Youth Group 
Pizza & Laser Tag 
(Beaverton) 
Please RSVP by May 12th 

May 15 4:45 pm meet at 
church, leaving at 5:00 
pm and returning at 
8:30 pm. 
Cost:  None 

EDGE & Life Teen 
Last Class 

May 19 9:30 - 10:45 am 

High School Activity 
Lunch & Mini Golf 

May 19 12:15 - 4:30 pm 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 
Please contact the parish office with the days you are unable to 
serve in your ministry for June through September 1st.  Please 
call or email the office by this Sunday, May 12th.  

PASTORAL STAFF 
Office phone ......................................................... 503-543-2110 
Office fax .............................................................. 503-543-5159 
Website ............................. www.stwenceslaus-scappoose.com 
Church Event Calendar ........................... tinyurl.com/StWenCal 
Fr. Charles “Chuck” Wood, Pastor ................................. Ext 202 
(In-person or phone communication preferred over email) 
Janell Greisen, Office Manager ...................................... Ext 201 
 ....................................... office@stwenceslaus-scappoose.com 
Janell Greisen, Youth Ministry (Gr. 6-12) ....................... Ext 203 
 ....................................... janell@stwenceslaus-scappoose.com 
Wanda Van Ortwick, Religious Education (Pre-5) .......... Ext 207 
PARISH HALL RENTALS: 
Dodie Mills ..................................................... Contact the Office 
 

PARISH MINISTRIES 
Adult Education Coordinator - Gwynn Klobes Contact the Office 
Altar Server Coordinator - Joseph Louie ....... Contact the Office 
Coffee & Donuts - Mya & Elizabeth Millager . Contact the Office 
Funeral Receptions - Dodie Mills .................. Contact the Office 
Heart to Heart for Moms & Kids .................... Contact the Office 
Knights of Columbus - Andy Robinson .......... Contact the Office 
Liturgical Minister Scheduling ........................ Contact the Office 
EDGE Youth Group (6-8) - Mary Greisen ..... Contact the Office 
Music Coordinator - Angie Rocha ................  Contact the Office 
Prayer Chain - Eldine Anderson .................... Contact the Office 
S.V.D.P. Food Bank & Emergency Assistance .... 503-543-7495 
 

PASTORAL COUNCIL  
Roz Granger     Kristen Hagen     David Herr 
Donny Leader   Sue Pinto     
 

FINANCE COUNCIL  
Leonard Aplet     Bev Heller     Will Kessi  
Jessica Leader   Joe Louie   

SECOND COLLECTION NEXT WEEKEND 
We will take up a second collection next weekend, May 18th & 
19th, for the Cemetery Maintenance Fund.  The first of two week-
ends scheduled each year for the Cemetery Maintenance collec-
tion, this one is set for the weekend before the long Memorial Day 
Weekend—to keep us mindful that long-term upkeep of the Parish 
Cemetery honors the deceased veterans and all others who are 
buried there.    

CONGRATULATIONS YOUTH 
Owen Caleen and the Central Catholic Ramophones Accapella 
Choir had a great performance at their spring concert.   
 

Cade McDonald placed 8th as a soloist in the recent State Band 
Competition.   
 

Your parish family congratulates both of you on your excellent 
accomplishments! 

MILLIE GOBEL BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION 
The entire parish is invited to the Parish Hall following the 11:00 
Mass this weekend to celebrate Millie Gobel's 98th birthday with 
cake and punch. 

FRED MEYER COMMUNITY REWARDS 
Thank you to all the families signed up to have a percentage of 
their Fred Meyer purchases designated for the parish Youth Min-
istry program.  We have 23 families participating and we received 
a check for $104.34 for the last quarter.  If you would like to enroll, 
create, or log in to your Fred Meyer account at 
www.fredmeyer.com/communityrewards; charity code QP376. 



 

 

FROM YOUR PASTOR & BROTHER IN CHRIST 
 
 

| 3 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS SCHOLARSHIP 
The Knights of Columbus are offering a $500 scholarship to a 
graduating high school senior in our parish.  Applicants are asked 
to submit an essay expressing how they plan to serve God and 
His people as a young adult.  Details can be found on the 
handouts at the back of the church.  Applications due May 19th.  

ST. WENCESLAUS HOLY SPIRIT SCHOLARSHIP 
The St. Wenceslaus Holy Spirit Scholarship Award is presented an-
nually to a graduating high school senior who has demonstrated out-
standing scholarship, leadership, and community service within the 
St. Wenceslaus parish. The application form and further details about 
the St. Wenceslaus Holy Spirit Foundation are available in the back of 
the church. Return applications to the office by May 19th. 

EVENTS AROUND THE AREA 

Spring Alleluia! 
 Saturday & Sunday afternoons through May 19th 
 Grotto Concert Series:  Free concerts in the Chapel of Mary 
 Attendees are encouraged to bring two cans of food for SVDP 
Marriage Retreat:  For preparation or enrichment 
 May 25th, 9:30 am - 5:00 pm at Fr. Bernard Youth Center 
 Contact:  marriageprep@fbyc.info 
SE Portland Suburban Vicariate Mass for Vocations 
 June 1st 
 Contact: 503-233-8368 or vocations@archdpdx.org. 
Marriage Refresh:  Ignite Your Relationship 
 June 1st, 9:30 am - 3:30 pm at St. Anthony (Tigard) 
Twilight Talks Series with Dina Marie Hale:  
Walking in the Light of the Holy Spirit 
 June 5th, 6:30 - 9:00 pm 
 Our Lady of Peace Retreat House (Beaverton) 
 Contact:  (503) 649-7127 

FAITH FORMATION 
PRESCHOOL THROUGH 5TH GRADE 
Faith formation classes are over for the year!  The Faith Formation 
office will be closed June 20th through August 19th.  Registration 
information for the 2019-2020 Faith Formation year will be available 
in late August.   

Coordinator of Religious Education, Wanda Van Ortwick 
Office Hours, 9:30am-3pm on Wednesdays & Thursdays—and by 
appointment. Contact Wanda at 503-543-2110 Ext.207, or by email:  
wanda@stwenceslaus-scappoose.com. 

THANK YOU 
Catholic Charities wishes to thank you and your parish for your 
participation in our 2019 Annual Appeal.  We understand that 
there are many second collections at Mass throughout the year.  
So we it honors us and humbles us that your parish partners with 
us each year to assist in this important appeal.  Funds gathered 
during last weekend's second collection stay right here in our 
archdiocese and provide direct support to thousand of our neigh-
bors who turn to us for help each year. 
 

Thank you for your generosity.  Your gifts make a huge difference 
in the lives of so many! If you didn't receive an appeal brochure at 
Mass last week, you can still make your donation online at 
www.CatholicCharitiesOregon.org or by calling 503-688-2656 for 
assistance. 


